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Testimony: Jan Meekcoms, Oregon State Director
National Federation of Independent Business (NFIB/OR)

Public Hearing: HB 2683

It is a well known fact that small business owners are busy people. Many are
working understaffed in order to keep their doors open and to maintain their
employees. Most do not have an HR department. Any steps the legislature can
take to streamline and reduce the employer paperwork burden is endorsed by our
7,500 Small Business members in Oregon.

HB 2683 provides an opportunity to streamline the payroll process while adding
payroll security for both the employer and employee.

NFIB SUPPORTS HB 2683
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